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2 PARENT REPRESENTATION ON THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE (AN8-2016) 
 
Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of meeting of the City Council held on 
20th August, 2012 wherein it was agreed to seek nominations for parent representatives on the 
Education Committee. 
 
The Committee has received a nomination as Primary Sector representative from the Parent Council 
Body.  The nominee is Michelle Mackenzie from Downfield Parent Council. 
 
Ms Mackenzie has agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standards 
Commission's Guidance. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the appointment. 
 


